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MIS 7/1
February 2020 
Ngā kaiako o Aotearoa, tēnā koutou katoa!
It’s a great time to be part of your union. Fresh from the settlement of the Secondary Teachers’ Collective Agreement last year we’ll be at the forefront of education again in 2020, with a range of teacher-led Professional Learning initiatives for PPTA members and plenty of opportunities for you to get engaged in policy, advocacy and activism.

I’d love for you to be a part of it all and warmly invite you to join your co-workers as a member of the NZ Post Primary Teachers' Association, Te Wehengarua (PPTA).  
By joining, you will not only be part of our Secondary Teachers' Collective Agreement but you’ll also become part of an organisation that supports the teaching profession and helps to shape education in Aotearoa.
We’ll be kicking-off 2020 with a campaign for Fair Teaching Council fees. Your PPTA branch chair will be in contact with you on how to be involved early in term one. 
PPTA members are deeply involved in our work to design and implement changes to the NCEA and create the space for a renewed focus on the classroom by removing burdensome teacher appraisal.  
Becoming a PPTA member also provides you access to a range of networks and resources, including funding to attend your subject association conferences and opportunities to share professional knowledge in forums and workshops. You’ll enjoy a number of additional benefits too, including industrial and professional advice and advocacy, employment relations education, dispute resolution services and legal advice, health and travel insurance, plus a range of retail discounts.
And, if you face a problem at work your fellow members, along with the PPTA's field officers, will be there to support you.
In the constantly evolving world of education, PPTA makes sure the voice of the profession is heard.  We’re committed to bringing out the best for teachers and we want you to be part of that.
Please fill in the form that’s enclosed with this letter or join online at https://www.ppta.org.nz/membership/join-ppta-online-membership-form/ 
To find out more about PPTA, talk to your branch chair or find us online at www.ppta.org.nz.
Kia kaha.
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Jack Boyle

PRESIDENT

